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January 4th, 2022

Dear Friends,

It is my pleasure to welcome you to the City of Brewer's website. I hope you find
it to be a usefu/ too/ for navigating the many features of our great City.

/ am honored to be serving as your Mayor. Brewer is fortunate to have a
dedicated and responsive City Council. We are also fortunate to have a
seasoned management team that strives for excellence, with dedicated
emp/oyees/ some of whom have over forty years of ser/ice to our City.

Brewer ;s a "Community of Caring". The guiding principles of this designation are
Respect, Responsibility, Trust, Caring, and Family! I hope to work on your behalf
over the coming year with these tenets in mind.

/ am looking forward to 2023 and to continue moving the City of Brewer forward!

Warmest regards,

Soubanh Phanthay, Mayor
City of Brewer
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